
 

  5/15/2019 
   
  

 

 
Notice of: 

Audit Committee Meeting 

May 21st, 2019 
12:30pm 

  

Michael J. Burns Building -- David Rose Board Room (3rd Floor)  
801 W 10th St. Juneau, AK 99801 

 

Webinar Access (click link to join webinar) 
Join via WebEx and enjoy the ability to listen on your computer and follow presentations: 

https://alaskapfc.webex.com/alaskapfc/onstage/g.php?MTID=e34733eb0d8d468d473fbb35144de36eb 
Event Password: APFC0521 

 

Teleconference Option 
If you are unable to join in-person or via webinar, please contact us at  

(907) 796-1515 to receive a teleconference number  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation (APFC) will hold an Audit 

Committee Meeting on May 21, 2019 at the location identified above.  The public is invited to 
attend this meeting in-person or via the options identified above.  

The meeting agenda is attached to this notice and will also be available at www.apfc.org. At this 
meeting there will be a briefing on the annual audit process and the engagement of independent 

outside auditors to conduct an audit of the Alaska Permanent Fund for fiscal year 2019.  

APFC complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation 

Act of 1973.  Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, or special 
modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact Maggie Meiners at 
mmeiners@apfc.org, 907.796.1519 or by email at least three business days prior to the 

meeting. 
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